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Dear Parents and Carers
I hope that you and your families are all safe and well?

Thank you so much for all your messages of thanks and support to the staff at the school. It
really does mean so much to us at this very difficult time. We love hearing from you and we
all miss the children terribly.

Following on from the Government’s announcement yesterday regarding the re-opening of
Primary Schools on 1* June, I can imagine you all have lots of questions but also lots of
concerns and apprehensions. [ want to assure you all that the school are putting together a
plan to deal with the re-opening and this will be posted on our website by the end of the day
tomorrow.

Information is changing daily and we will keep the plan as up to date as possible whilst these
changes are taking place. We also hope it offers you some reassurance that your children will
be welcomed back in to a safe environment.

We all face lots of challenges in the coming months as we adapt to our ‘new normal’ but I
hope that by working together we can make our school environment the safe and happy place

it has always been.

Very best wishes to you all

Mrs Anderton

Royal Borough of Windsor & Maidenhead

Headteacher — Mrs Lorna Anderton



